For future healthcare innovations with Al
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Bosch Health Campus (BHC) and ETH Zurich are pooling their expertise to drive forward
innovative Al-based solutions for the healthcare of tomorrow. The first step towards a
long-term partnership is the establishment of the BHC Fellowship Program at the ETH Al
Center and the Bosch Health Campus.

Together, the two institutions aim to develop patient-centric solutions to make healthcare more efficient,
personalised and accessible to all. The parallel fellowship programmes at both institutions enable an active
exchange between the partners and pave the way for new synergies.

The fellowships support talented young scientists who are researching Al-based improvements for the healthcare
system, for more precise medical care with a strong focus on the individual patient’s needs.

The first fellow at the ETH Al Center started in November 2024, while the fellow at the Bosch Health Campus will
take up his position at the beginning of 2025.
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